
The Public Health Agency have embarked on a key piece of work to look at an evidence based 
service model for safer mobility / fall prevention.  A key strand of this work is to understand the 
range of services being offered by community and voluntary sector organisations as these 
services make a massive contribution.  A short survey has been developed to try to capture 
some high level information on these services.   

  

The link to the survey can be found below: 

  

PHA Safer Mobility Survey C&V Sector Organisations 2024 

  

The survey will be open throughout October to give everyone a chance to get involved.  Once 
data has been collected, a workshop will be held where it will be presented.  We will share 
further details on the workshop in due course.   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8DtzjS5ESUS3R6dl6jWf-NXefGD2TSVDkVIyGCN92Q9UNEQyUVdHSVhFUk8wSjJIOTNBTkI5Q0QxNC4u

